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Reminder Notice

This is a second notice to all the girls’ students (Kanyashree) of B.A. /
B.Sc. 1% Semester 202021 sessions that their K1 ID should be
transferred / upgraded to K2 in our College ID from their respective
schools immediately. All are directed to transfer immediately without
delay so that everyone eligible for K2 will get benefit. Those who will
not transfer or failed to transfer, it is hereby notified that the college
authority will not take any responsibility. A notice had been (Notice
No: 85/SBS/C/21) issued to transfer the same but nobody followed.
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